
 

 

 

  

Keep the Horton General to benefit from  
Banbury United Lottery Fund  

 
Representatives of Keep the Horton General (KTHG) attended the launch of Banbury 
United’s Lottery on Thursday 9 May.   
 
The club’s Commercial Director, Mark Allitt, gave an extensive presentation to a large 
crowd of supporters in the clubhouse. He explained how the Lottery will be run and how the 
profits will be shared. KTHG has been selected to receive 10% because of the important 
work it does on behalf of the local population. 
 
Two of Banbury’s most prominent businesses are sponsoring the Lottery. John Nicholls 
(Trading) Limited represented by Director, Adam England and Martin Humphris on behalf of 
Humphris Funeral Directors.  Both company representatives reinforced their commitment to 
the new fundraising scheme. 
 
KTHG Chairman, Keith Strangwood, gave a stirring speech explaining how KTHG relies on  
donations from local companies and the public. The two year battle through the courts 
regarding the legality of the Oxfordshire Clinical Commissioning Group’s changes to the 
health provision in the north of the county has resulted in significant financial cost.  ‘The 
monthly donations from the Banbury United Lottery is a fantastic example of the community 
pulling together’ he said. 
 
Lottery tickets will be available via numerous retails outlets in the town as well as at the 
football club and via the KTHG website.        
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For more details contact our Chairman, Keith Strangwood: 
 
 
Tel: 07740 599736   
www.keepthehortongeneral.org            

 

  
 

Email: nkarnia@aol.com    
https://www.facebook.com/SaveOurHorton/ 
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